
From: Hugo McBride <hughanddana@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 3:19 PM 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Noya Ltd west green road 
 
To whom it may concern. 
My attention has been drawn to the application for a licence   to provide  recorded  music from 
9p.m-midnight at the Noya restaurant on West Green road. 
Some months ago a private party was held on the premises (for workers of the company?). On this 
occasion, the noise level was such that it was impossible to sleep in my upper bedroom at 15 
Waldeck road. My concern is that there may not be adequate sound proofing of the venue, or that 
windows may be opened to provide ventilation, leading to excessive noise pollution and public 
nuisance to residents. 
Has there been any study conducted as to the likely decibel level generated by the recorded music 
planned at the venue? If not, why not? 
I note that there is no parking available on site, and that parking in the streets adjacent may lead 
once again to anti-social noise in the early hours of the morning, including slamming of car doors. 
I doubt whether much weight will be given to my concerns, as I am already aware that the resources 
available to planning and enforcement fall far short of the demands placed upon them. 
None the less, I have placed my concerns on the record , and may yet be pleasantly surprised to 
discover that they have been acknowledged ,acted upon,  and the situation at least monitored. 
Best wishes, 
Hugo McBride 
15 Waldeck road 
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